Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Hoey, Kiersten <Kiersten.Hoey@ghd.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 06, 2017 10:23 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: RO# 0274 Former Chevron 93322 - 7225 Bancroft Ave, Oakland
Hi Mark,

As we discussed, the groundwater monitoring well proposed in the southern corner of the site, adjacent to SB-9, will be
advanced with direct push rods and installed as a 1-inch diameter well. The change in well construction is due to the
safety issues associated with drilling within 3 feet of the storm drain located along the 73™ Avenue property boundary.

Thank you,
Kiersten
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